

'Together we care, learn and grow'

Friday 27th April 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

Weekly Awards

Headteacher's Award - Harley B 'showing great independence in his learning' Lunchtime Award - Ben J 'for always being that role model'
Pupil of the Week 1 - Izzy C 'for developing her understanding of time'
Pupil of the Week 2 - Ben J 'for independently developing his writing'

Dinners for next week

Monday – Macaroni cheese Tuesday – Chicken and vegetable rice Wednesday – Minced beef Thursday – Turkey and sweetcorn pie Friday – Battered fish

RNLI water safety

Thank you to the RNLI who joined us on Tuesday for a water safety talk. The RNLI run a swim safe course during the summer holiday's more details can be found at – www.swimsafe.org.uk
www.rnli.org/youth-education

Sports

We are continuing to enter competitive sports as a federation of schools. On the first day of term we sent two teams of 10 children to represent Ryedale and Scarborough at the school games outdoor festival of sport in York. Children tried archery, laser run, team games and orienteering. Yesterday we entered a small team into the Scarborough swimming gala, we were the only small school to enter and although we weren't placed very high we won two individual year 5 races. Our federation football team also played yesterday at the small schools final and gained 3rd place. There was a good display of teamwork and dedication.

Payments to school

All money paid to school is now via Parentpay, activation letters were sent out at the end of term. We need to ask for payment on the day or at the start of the week if your child would like a school dinner. A school meal is £2.10 per day or £10.50 for the week. All trip payments will be taken via ParentPay so even if your child is entitled to Free school meals it is important that you activate your account. Outstanding debts will be forwarded to North Yorkshire County Council for recovery. If you need a new activation letter, please contact the school office.



The Wolds and Vale Federation



admin@sherburn-pri.n-yorks.sch.uk

Executive headteacher

Mr Ian Taylor

Administrator

Mrs Joanne Harber has taken up her position of administrative assistant at the Wolds and Vale federation. Jo has many years of office experience and will shadow Mrs Waller for the first few weeks of her employment. Our aim is that both school offices are covered from 8.30am until 12.30am every day but please bear with us during the initial training period. Mrs Waller and Mrs Harber will work across both schools ensuring all systems are aligned and efficient.

Tots group every Tuesday

Are you a parent, grandparent or carer? Looking for something to entertain your baby or toddler? Wanting to meet new parents? Why not pop along to Luttons Stay and Play? We are a brand new group and we would love for you to join us on Tuesday afternoons during school term-time 1.30-3pm Luttons CP School.

Friends of Luttons School

FOLS held a successful meeting in school on Wednesday, they are busy planning the summer fair that will be held on Saturday 30th June. If you are available on this date to help out please contact the chair of FOLS Jenna Lahiff. More details about the exciting events that they have planned are to follow in the coming weeks.

Parent celebration assemblies

All parents and carers are welcome in school on Friday mornings at 9am to share our weekly successes, in our celebration assemblies. All parents, carers and community members are welcome to stay after for coffee and cake.

Peat Rigg

A reminder to those with outstanding balances for the Peat Rigg residential in June, the outstanding balance must be paid in full by Friday 4th May. If you would like your balance adding to ParentPay, please contact the school office.

May 2018

7th May Day Bank Holiday school closed 14th – 18th KS2 SATS tests this week 15th Year 5 taster visit to Norton College 25th School closes today for May half term holiday

Have a great weekend

Mr Ian Taylor